
To the George Mason University Community,  

  

Mason Police arrested the suspect in a past-occurred sexual assault case that triggered a Timely 

Warning Notification. See below for an update to the previously issued Timely Warning 

Notification: 

  

 On September 5th, 2016, Mason Police issued a Timely Warning Notification for an 

incident at Piedmont Hall involving a female victim (Mason student) who was sexually 

assaulted by a male suspect (Mason student) whom the victim had recently met on 

campus (see original notification at http://police.gmu.edu/wp-

content/uploads/2016/09/Sexual-Assault-September-5-2016.pdf). The suspect was 

arrested by Mason Police on Monday, October 17th, 2016 and transported to Fairfax 

County Adult Detention Center and therefore no longer poses a serious criminal threat to 

the campus community. 

  

As a reminder, members of the Mason community are encouraged to report all crimes and 

suspicious persons or incidents, however minor, to Mason Police immediately at (703) 993-2810 

or 9-1-1 (for Mason Korea, call 1-1-9). 

  

This notification is in compliance with the Jeanne Clery Disclosure of Campus Security Policy 

and Campus Crime Statistics Act of 1998 (The Clery Act). For more information on the Clery 

Act, visit http://police.gmu.edu/clery-act-reporting/. 
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